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Siegel Support
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To whom is might concern,

| am writing this letter in support of the
rezoning of the area surrounding the Siegel
store. This is a pivotal moment for a
neighborhood that desperately needs the
help.
As a business owner in the area, | see first
hand the conditions that the city has let this
neighborhood slip into. Rezoning the area
would be a strong first step in the right
direction. Please consider pledging your
support to this endeavor.
Respectfully,
Mike Moore

Sportscar Workshops
804-421-0295

Mike



